
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISM/PRN/156/2023-24                                                                November 19, 2023 

 

CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS OF CLASS III 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we gear up for our upcoming Sports Day, scheduled on Tuesday,  November 28, 2023, 

we are excited to announce a special addition to the event attire: sports caps for all 

participants. To facilitate this, we request a contribution of 500 Baizas per student. 

 

Please send the contribution of 500 Baizas in a sealed envelope with your child's name and 

class clearly marked on it. Kindly submit the envelope to the class teacher by Sunday, 

November 26, 2023. 

 

Dress Code: PE Uniform, White Shoes & Socks, Sports Day Cap 

 

Kindly note that the caps can be taken back by the students after the drill. 

 

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter and your continued support in making 

our Sports Day a memorable and enjoyable occasion for all. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to contact the class teacher. 

  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Kind regards,  

                               
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 
 

 

 

 

 


